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The 2020-21 year has been a significant challenge for the McGill Faculty Club, due to the 
university closure.  Urgent meetings were held in the spring of 2020 with Faculty Club 
Management and the Faculty Club Executive and Council, on which the MAUT Faculty Club 
Committee was strongly represented by Edith Zorychta and David Harpp.  Three essential goals 
were addressed: 1) Maintain financial stability  2) Support the longstanding and dedicated 


